
CONSTRUCTION 
UPDATE

April
2025

BUILDING A HEALTHY MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY THROUGH OUR PASSION FOR PUBLIC SERVICE

West Shore Trail 
Reconstruction Begins 
in May
$4.8 Million investment will improve trail 
experience for all users.
WHAT: Contractors for TCPUD are planning in May 
to begin work on the West Shore Trail Reconstruction 
Project. The project will reconstruct 2.4 miles of trail 
between Sunnyside and Blackwood Creek. 

The project will improve:
•	 Pavement integrity and trail condition
•	 Slope and alignment for a smoother ride
•	 Visibility for pedestrians and vehicles
•	 ADA compliance
•	 Drainage and erosion control

WHY: Originally built in the 1970s, the West Shore 
Trail has benefited from TCPUD’s ongoing preventative 
maintenance, but after nearly 50 years, a full 
reconstruction is necessary.

WHEN: Construction is scheduled to start with tree 
removal in the beginning of May and last through 
October 2025.

WHAT TO EXPECT: A number of trees along the 
highway will be removed at the start of the project due to 
safety and conflict with the trail alignment. 

During peak construction, the trail may experience full 
closures. However, on weekends and from June 28 to 
July 13, the trail will either remain open or have detour 
options available.

Neighbors may experience associated construction 
activity and noise. Access to properties will be 
maintained, though brief restrictions may occur. Crews 
will work to minimize disruptions.

CONTACT: 
•	 Aaron Hussmann, Public Affairs Specialist           

ahussmann@tcpud.org, (530) 580-6291; or
•	 Celeste Havener, Project Engineer        		

chavener@tcpud.org, (530) 580-6294
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New flashing 
crosswalk lights

Trail Reconstruction

PROJECT WEBSITE
www.tcpud.org/WestShoreTrail

Thank you to the TOT-TBID Dollars at 
Work program and the Tahoe Fund for 
project funding support. 
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Madden Creek 
Water System 
Reconstruction in 
Homewood This 
Summer

TCPUD is continuing its long-term 
investment in drinking water reliability 
and fire suppression improvements with 
construction of Phase Three of the Madden 
Creek Water System Reconstruction Project. 

Construction is scheduled to begin in late 
April and will continue through Fall 2025.

Phase Three of the project will focus on 
rebuilding the aging water system within 
the Highway 89 corridor in Homewood, 
including the installation of 5,750 feet of 
new water main and 10 new fire hydrants. 

Once complete, the modernized system will 
be capable of delivering reliable drinking 
water and critical fire flow for this west 
shore community.

Learn more at tcpud.org/MaddenCreek

We are grateful to 
Placer County Water 
Agency for project 
funding support. 

Progress on West 
Lake Tahoe Water 
Treatment Plant 
Continues

Work continues to bring the new West Lake Tahoe 
Regional Water Treatment Plant online, with full 
operation expected in Summer 2025. 

The new water treatment plant replaces a 
temporary facility in Chambers Landing. The new 
plant will provide a permanent, drought-resistant 
drinking water source from Lake Tahoe and 
support improved fire suppression capacity.

Learn more at tcpud.org/
WaterTreatmentPlant 

Stay Connected
Learn more about our Capital Improvement 
Projects at www.tcpud.org/CIP

Sign up for monthly e-news at 
www.tcpud.org/join

Follow us at 
www.facebook.com/Tahoe CityPUD

Follow us at www.instagram.com/
tahoecitypud
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